

Home > ESFA e-bulletin: 31 August 2017 (issue 185)



Published 31 August 2017

Contents

- 1. Information: risk protection arrangement (RPA) for academies
- 2. Information: general annual grant payment schedules
- 3. Information: list of approved independent special schools and special post-16 institutions

1. Information: risk protection arrangement (RPA) for academies

We've uploaded confirmation documents for the 2017 to 2018 academic year for all existing RPA members and new members that applied on or before 18 August 2017.

To retrieve your RPA documents, log onto <u>ESFA Information Exchange</u>, go to Document Exchange and open the 'Revenue Funding, AY 2017/18' folder. You can read more guidance about <u>accessing the ESFA Information Exchange</u> on GOV.UK.

You can also access the <u>RPA welcome pack</u>, which list all the relevant RPA contact details and the latest <u>RPA FAQs</u> on the RPA portal.

We'll send RPA confirmation documents directly to new free schools and academies that applied after 18 August 2017 or with a start date after 1 September 2017.

2. Information: general annual grant payment schedules

We are sorry that there has been a delay in uploading the general annual grant (GAG) payment schedules for 2017 to 2018.

We are in the process of resolving the system issue that has caused the delay, and hope to get the

schedules to you in early September. We will write to you again when they are available on the Document Exchange section of the <u>ESFA Information Exchange</u>. We will upload them to your 'Revenue Funding, AY 2017/18' folder.

This issue does not affect your payment or remittance advice, only the upload of payment schedules.

The first GAG instalments for 2017 to 2018 will still be paid on 1 September (or 8 September for new openers and academies transferring to a new trust), as planned. Your remittance advice could help to provide a piece of the information you might looking for from your payment schedule.

3. Information: list of approved independent special schools and special post-16 institutions

We have published the latest Secretary of State approved list of <u>independent special schools in England</u> and <u>Wales and special post-16 institutions</u> that parents and young people can express as a preference when their education, health and care plan (EHCP) is being agreed.

The <u>application process</u> is annual with the next application window opening on 4 May 2018. We refresh the list termly to reflect continued compliance with the requirements.

Is there anything wrong with this page?

Services and information

Benefits

Births, deaths, marriages and care

Business and self-employed

Childcare and parenting

Citizenship and living in the UK

Crime, justice and the law

Disabled people

Driving and transport

Education and learning

Employing people

Environment and countryside

Housing and local services

Money and tax

Passports, travel and living abroad

Visas and immigration

Working, jobs and pensions

Departments and policy

How government works

Departments

Worldwide

Policies

Publications

<u>Announcements</u>

<u>Help Cookies Contact Terms and conditions Rhestr o Wasanaethau Cymraeg</u>

Built by the <u>Government Digital Service</u>

OGL

All content is available under the Open Government Licence v3.0, except where otherwise stated



© Crown copyright